
Email Kaitlyn Russ at kaitlyn@nhsra.org for a copy of a stall refund form prior to the start of the NJHFR. 

If you need to fill out a stall refund form once you get to Des Moines, please see me in the Rodeo Office 

on grounds, but prior notification (before you arrive) is the preferred method. 

NJHFR Stall Refund Policy 

As a general rule, no refunds are issued on stalls reserved for the NJHFR except under a 

few very specific conditions. 

The deadline for stall reservations is June 3, 2024. 
Any cancellations received by the NHSRA Office on or before June 3, 2024 will be 

issued a stall refund regardless of the reason. 

Cancellations received after this date will not be issued a refund except under (2) 

circumstances: 1. MEDICAL DRAW OUTS (Contestant) and 2. VET DRAW 

OUTS (Competition Horses). You are required to send the appropriate medical/ 

vet reports in addition to your stall refund form. 

These will be evaluated by the NJHFR Committee. Refund forms MUST be signed by 

your National Director and received in the NJHFR office to even be considered. 

There is NO guarantee you will receive a refund at all after the June 3 deadline. 

TACK STALLS ARE NOT ALLOWED! If you reserve a tack stall, you 
will NOT receive a refund for the unused stall. The Rodeo Committee does not allow 
you to keep tack in your stall. 

A STALL REFUND WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED IF YOU DO NOT MEET 

THE STATEDCRITERIA, AND IF YOU HAVE NOT FILLED OUT A STALL 

REFUND REQUEST FORM. STALL REFUND FORMS MUST BE SIGNED 

BY YOUR NATIONAL DIRECTOR. 

All APPROVED refunds will be issued prior to August 31, 2024.
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